
notice sheet...

Church Room Bookings
All enquiries to Helen Ainsworth.

sandylandschurchbookings@gmail.com

Helen will try to respond within 3 working days.

Something for the Notices or Facebook?
If you’d like something including, email;

sandylandsnotices@gmail.com

Please send before 6pm Thursday.

To contact our Minister
Please email Melanie Greenall on; revmelanie.methodist@gmail.com or call; 01539 720513.

Sunday 1st September 10:30am - Melanie Greenall (Communion)

Sunday 8th September - David Piggott
Tea and coffee are served after morning worship. Please join us in further fellowship.

There is a crèche for children under 3, and Sunday Club for primary aged children.

METHODISTS TOGETHER IN KENDAL

The September newsletter will be a bit late as I will be on holiday until the end of August.

The closing date for items will now be 1st September

giving you all a bit more time to organise your contributions.

I know it seems a long time until Christmas, but the next newsletter won’t be published until the 

beginning of December and that will be too late for any Christmassy things

that might happen in November.

So, please bear that in mind!

As usual please send items to mtiknewsletter@gmail.com 

in the “T” or “N” postbox at Stricklandgate or to my new address, 77 Burneside Road LA94RZ 



CAUSEWAY
Sunday 1st September, 3:15 - 5pm

at Sandylands

Come and join us for Cake and Conversation, Friendship and Fellowship, Singing and Signing

as we explore Proverbs 3: 5-6 “Making Good Choices”.

Our Guest Speaker, our very own - Rev MelanieGreenall.

So please do come along share our Causeway Service.

MHUB ITEMS FOR GOOD HOMES...

As MHUB, the circuit's project in Milnthorpe, is now closed, we are in the process of

disposing of various items.  It may be that your church or one of your church groups

could make use of some of these things so please circulate the list widely.

For more information, or to arrange collection of an item, please contact Chris Palmer 

kendal.circuit@gmail.com 

015395 67751

FOR THE BEAUTY OF THE EARTH
A CELEBRATION OF ECOCHURCH

Saturday 5th October, 10am - 4pm, Carlisle Cathedral Fratry Hall

Taking place on Saturday 5th October at Carlisle Cathedral Fratry Hall from 10 am – 4 pm.

Full details and booking are here: https://www.trybooking.com/uk/events/landing/65186.

LADIES REFRESH DAY
Saturday 5th October, 9:30am - 4:30pm, St Mary’s Church, Ambleside

A day of teaching, prayer, worship, networking and fun is taking place on

Saturday 5th October at St Mary's Church, Ambleside between 9.30 am – 4.30 pm.

Information about the event and how to book can be found at

https://www.trybooking.com/uk/events/landing/63742



BRINGING THE BIBLE ALIVE
Saturday 28th September, 10am - 4:30pm

at Sands Methodist Church, Appleby

Study series hosted by Engaging Theology for 2024 and as part of it 

there will be a day conference at The Sands Methodist Church, 

Appleby on Saturday 28th September between 10 am – 4.30 pm.

The keynote speaker is Dr Karl Moller, with further session from

Ruth Newton, Nicky Smith and Mark Chater.

The event is free though £10 donations are suggested

and you will need to provide your own lunch.

Visit https://engaging-theology-in-cumbria.org/

for further information and to book.

WORSHIP GROUP -  THEY’RE BACK!
 Our Worship Group has been on sabbatical,

but now we're refreshed and ready to start up again,

and will be leading the music from September 1st.

It will take a different format, with singers and musicians 

joining together to lead the singing for the whole service.

We would love to have some new faces join us.

If you like to sing, or if you can play an instrument

and you would be interested in helping lead our worship, 

please see Stephen Hitchcock.

You don't have to be professional standard!!!

Hopefully there will be enough people to spread

the commitment of singing every week.

I'm sure we have lots of hidden talent in our congregation,

so please think about this...

(TO SING AND
PLAY INSTRUMENTS)



PRAYER MEETING
Saturday 7th September, 9-10am

Do join us on Saturday morning 7th Sept between 9 and 10 for our monthly prayer meeting.

So much to pray about as we begin a new church year. 

It would be so encouraging to see you there, and you will be blessed too!

HARVEST HYMNS

Our Harvest Service will be on Sunday 29th September...

It would be lovely to have some harvest hymns suggested so please get your thinking caps on now!

Suggestions to Melanie by 23rd September please.
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